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MERRIMACK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
SITE WALK NOTICE 

 
 

You are hereby notified that the Merrimack Conservation Commission will hold a site walk 
on Saturday, November 23 at 8:00 a.m. at the Grater Woods Property. Commission 
members will meet at the Beebe Lane cul-de-sac, next to the kiosk.  
 
The purpose of the site walk is to walk the trail and pond area where duck hunting occurs. 
 
The public is welcome to attend. 
 
**Please dress for the conditions** 
Bright colors and warm clothing as the walk will be entirely outside & located in a 
hunting zone. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(Posted 11/20/2019) 


